
Reference #:    2025-19-IPF 

From:  Inpatient and Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development and Program Support 

To:  IPFQR Program Listserv Recipient List 

Sent:  May 13, 2025 

Subject: CMS Announces Recruitment for the IPF-PAI Beta Test 

Abt Global is now recruiting inpatient psychiatric facilities (IPFs) to participate in the Inpatient Psychiatric 

Facility Patient Assessment Instrument (IPF-PAI) beta test. Please refer to the detailed recruitment 

announcement on the IPF-PAI QualityNet page here: https://qualitynet.cms.gov/ipf/PAI#tab2

IPFs that are interested in volunteering to participate, or would like to learn more, please contact Abt 

Global at IPF-PAI_testing@abtglobal.com. 

The IPF-PAI development work is under CMS contract number 75FCMC18D0012. 
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